Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/20/2019 5:02:39 PM

First name: John Last name: Hanson Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Public Service Officials:

The news to close portions of our public land is disheartening. This land was put aside for the enjoyment of the people. This is land that all citizens own and share. The government is there only to manage the land with the best interest of the people and the land. With these closures, many citizens will be stripped of their rights to use the land in its original intent. Please keep our land open and accessible for all who enjoy. Feel free to give tickets to those that litter, dump, or do anything against the laws for the land, so you may keep your budget strong.

Sincerely,

Citizen John